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(continued on page 3) 

On the Journey 

+The Christian life is a communal life, not a solitary one.  Thus, it entrails times of 
being reconciled to God and with one another. 
     Saint Paul explains why it is necessary for us to be reconciled with each other if we 
ever have hope of being reconciled with God.  We are the Lord’s, we belong to 
Christ, and we are to conform ourselves to Him:  None of us lives for oneself, and no 
one dies for oneself.  We are a community of believers.  We are all sinners, and need 
to give and receive from each other what we need from the Lord – mercy.  We are 
meant to treat others the way God has treated us in Christ, sharing with them the 
life-giving and forgiving love of Jesus.   
     We might wonder what that all looks like.  This is at the heart of Peter’s question 
in today’s Gospel.  “What does forgiveness look like, Lord, forgiving my brother sev-
en times?”  That seems like a reasonable number, does it not?  Especially if it is for 
the same thing?  Except Jesus said seventy-seven times was the answer.  And lest we 
get stuck on the exact numbers rather than the larger point, Jesus tells the parable of 
the unforgiving servant.  Completely upside down in his debt, with no hope to repay 
it, and he must throw himself completely on his master’s mercy.   
     His debt is miraculously forgiven!  Yet, rather than reforming his life, changing his 
heart, and sharing with others the mercy just shown him, the servant imprisons 
someone who owes him a much smaller amount.  In response, the master hands him 
over to the torturers until he should pay back the whole debt. 
     Jesus suggests that He owes us nothing, but He has given us everything.  He has 
forgiven the worst things we have ever done.  He would forgive the worst things we 
could ever imagine.  And yet, with all that mercy to draw from, free for the taking, 
He still finds us holding grudges over much smaller wrongs done to us by the hands 
of another. 
     All of us belong in Jesus’ “debtors’ prison,” but He came to set the captives free.  
It is true that we don’t deserve the mercy God has shown us in Christ.  We can’t earn 
it and we can’t repay it.  But we can live it.  We can forgive and we can seek for-
giveness.  And as “seventy-seven” represents the limitless nature of God’s mercy 
toward us – so we can make it represent ours to one another!   
     Then, let us all work to put God’s bountiful mercy into practice in our daily lives! 
 

+We congratulate our students who made their first Holy Communion this weekend 
on Saturday.  While I thought this would get us “caught up” on celebrations for this 
sacrament, we still have a few more children who will be receiving the Lord in the 
Eucharist over the coming weeks.  We welcome them all in being able to join us at 
the Table of Jesus now when they attend Mass! 
 

Attention Daily Mass 

Attendees 

One class from Holy Family Regional 

School will be attending the Friday daily 

Mass and helping to lead us in prayer. 

This will be a change from previous years 

and is partially in response to changes 

made with the school schedule in light of 

the Coronavirus. The north campus will 

be attending every other week. On the 

weeks that Holy Family students are 

with us, the school will have reserved 

seating on the organ side of the Church. 

Parishioners attending daily Mass are 

asked to sit on the  baptismal font side. 

Congratulations 
First Communicants 

See page 6 



 

Parish Office  248.651.7486 
 

Pastor   Monsignor Michael Hrydziuszko  pastor@standrewchurch.org  ext 101        
Associate Pastor  Fr. Craig Marion    frcraig@standrewchurch.org  ext 112 
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Marc Gemellaro   deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org  
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Thomas Sliney   deacontom@standrewchurch.org 
Secretary  Ms. Gayle Durkin    gdurkin@standrewchurch.org  ext 100 
Pastoral Associates: 
     RCIA & Evangelization Mrs. Susan Kowalski   susank@standrewchurch.org  ext 105 
     Worship  Ms. Nicole Zakrzewski   nikkiz@standrewchurch.org  ext 104 
     Christian Service Mr. Samuel Jennings   samj@standrewchurch.org   ext 115 
     Tech & Special Projects Mr. Christopher Kasperek   chrisk@standrewchurch.org  ext 114 
Business Manager  Mr. Paul Rybicki    paulr@standrewchurch.org  ext 103 
Bookkeeper  Mrs. Anne Cairns    annec@standrewchurch.org  ext 109 
Maintenance  Mr. Steve Jordan, Supervisor  maintenance@standrewchurch.org  248.651.3050 

Music Ministry Office 248.651.8466 
 

Minister of Music  Mr. Stephan Pawl    stephanp@standrewchurch.org 
Reflections of Grace Mr. Jim Balistreri          248.931.1302 

Faith Formation Office 248.651.6571 
 

Faith Formation Director Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116   
Support Staff  Mrs. Linda Martens     lmartens@standrewchurch.org  ext 121 
Early Childhood  Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116 
Elementary  Mrs. Barbara Pacella   barbp@standrewchurch.org  ext 118 
   Mrs. Lidia Larges    lidial@standrewchurch.org  ext 119 
Middle School  Mrs. Brenda Heughens   brendah@standrewchurch.org  ext 120 
Youth Ministry  Mrs. Margaret Kozak   margaretk@standrewchurch.org  ext 117 
Children Lit of the Word Ms. Barb Zonca    mzonca5270@aol.com 

2 St. Andrew Staff Directory, Councils & Commissions 

Weekend 
Masses:   Saturday  5:00 pm 
   Sunday    8:00 am, 12:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
 
Reconciliation: By Appointment 

Weekday 
Masses:   9:00 am             Rosary:    
Chaplet of Divine Mercy:   
 
Anointing of the Sick 
please contact the Parish Office 248.651.7486  

Councils 
Parish Council Mrs. Carla Heck 248.875.6679    Finance Council Mr. Peter deSteiger 248.651.3322 

 
Commissions 

Christian Service Mrs Diane Bubnar 248.650.0259   Mrs. Mary Ann Ranger 248.321.1014 
Faith Formation Ms. Tina Howell  248.202.7608  
Parish Life Mr. Evan Reynolds   248.656.8396   Mrs. Barbara Mihalic 248.608.1472 
Stewardship Mrs. Linda Maccarone 586-292-5840 
Worship  Mr. Gary Putz  248.652.2275   Mr. Dean Holefca  248.652.7223 

Affiliated Organizations 
PAV Rep  Mrs. Mary Adesko 248.689.8160    
K of C  Mr. Carl Gildner  248.398.2737   Mr. Robert Krueger 248.650.1129 
Holy Family Mrs. Jeanette Izzi  248.299.3798 ext 106  izzi.jeanette@holyfam.org 
St Vincent dePaul Mrs Mary Ann Coddington 248.651.7486 
CCSEM  Mr. Chris Liparato  248.770.3663 

mailto:deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org
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AUGUST BAPTISMS 

On The Journey (continued from page 1) 

August 16, 2020 
Deacon Tom Sliney 

Owen Michael Seabright 

 Son of Michael and Angela Seabright  

+The local apostolate ACTS XXIX, under the leadership of Fr. John Riccardo, has called for a day of prayer and fasting in light of    
everything that has been going on in our country and our world.  We think of the pandemic; we recall racial unrest and injustices; 
we think of how we have been treating one another in the midst of so many problems.  Ultimately, “the real problem of American 
culture today is that our hearts are messed up.  Only God can fix the human heart, and He loves doing that,” states Fr. Riccardo.   
     We at St. Andrew will participate in this effort on September 24th, inviting everyone to fast that day (at least up to dinner time) 
and join in prayer during the course of that day, “asking for God’s mercy on our nation and for the healing of our hearts, a true   
conversion of our hearts.”  Try to make it to our 9 a.m. morning mass which will be followed by quiet prayer and Eucharistic        
adoration until 10:30 a.m. that day.  Let us all humble ourselves before the Lord and ask for his mercy and healing powers to come 
over us as individuals, as a community, as a nation, and as a world! 
 

+Happy Grandparents Day to all of our parish family who are blessed with the role of being a grandparent to children in their 
families!  We pray for continued blessings upon you – and all who fulfill the role of “grandparent” in any way, shape or form!  Many 
blessings to you all!  
 

+This past Friday we celebrated another day of remembrance, the 19th anniversary of the terrorist attacks on our country back in 
2001– specifically in New York, Washington DC, and in Pennsylvania.  Some of our own parish family members lost loved ones in 
the tragedies that unfolded that day.  Let us always remember those who lost their lives, and pray that such an event never hap-
pens again, not just in our country, but anywhere in this world God has given to us! 
 

+Our 2020 CSA efforts keep moving along!  With recent donations/pledges, we are now up to $291,958 toward our assigned target 
of $302,657, or roughly 96%.  My prayerful gratitude to the 485 families who have already responded to our efforts this year – and 
my encouragement to those who have yet to make a pledge: please join in so that we can go “way over our target” and work at 
paying down the loan on our building addition/complex upgrades.  Join me and the rest of our fellow parishioners who have      
already made the sacrifice and pledged!  Thanks many times over!! 
     Maybe to help “unconfuse” matters with CSA, remember that we explained a while ago that we’d also take advantage of the 
Archdiocese’s offer to help run the parish campaigns by having the Archbishop send HIS letter of invitation to join in this effort.  
Receiving a pledge card from the archdiocese is NOT an effort to get a second donation from you, but part of the processing of all 
those automated letters coming from the Archbishop.  SO, if you have already given through the parish, you can ignore/toss-out 
the pledge card that came from downtown.  They are not able to cross-check with each parish to see who made a donation        
already, so hence, the duplication.  Our preference is for each family to use the envelope WE sent out and return your gift to the 
parish.  Should you have sent directly to the AoD, it will take longer for St. Andrew to get the credit to our target.     
     If you still have questions or concerns, please contact the Parish Offices for further clarification! 
 

+I ask for your special prayers this coming week, as the doctors will be starting me on a special treatment program with some     
relatively new medicine given by infusion.  To be honest, I am a little nervous and afraid (who likes needles and IVs?!!), but this 
new drug has been quite successful in many patients dealing with colitis and similar IBS-type diseases with which I have been   
struggling.  So if you remember on Tuesday, say an extra prayer for your pastor!  God bless all of you for your support over these 
past few months! 
 

+Through the intercession of Blessed Solanus Casey, may we be blessed in holding onto our faith as we continue to work through 
this time of pandemic!  I look forward to seeing you more and more! 

-Msgr. Mike (with thoughts from  
FAITH Catholic Publishing) 

August 9, 2020 
Deacon Marc Gemallaro 

 Alexandria Rose Sanborn 

Daughter of Matthew and Katlyn Sanborn 

August 23, 2020 
Deacon Marc Gemallaro 

Frances Anne Carrithers 

Daughter of Shaun and Lindsey Carrithers 
 

Alana Loren Dawson 

Daughter of Douglas and Michelle  
Dawson 

 
Kinsley Elizabeth Koval 

Daughter of Daniel and Ashley Koval 



 

Worship 4 

September 24, 2020 Day of Prayer and Fasting 

On Thursday, September 24, 2020 St. Andrew will join in the efforts of ACTS XXIX and will offer a time of 
quiet prayer and Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament following daily Mass until 10:30am. In the press re-
lease from ACTS XXIX Fr. Riccardo states “This is not about politics or any particular social movement or 
even the November election, this is about asking for God’s mercy on our nation and for the healing of our 
hearts.” For more information about ACTS XXIX, their mission, and their call for September 24 as a National 

Day of Prayer and Fasting, visit ActsXXIX.org or watch the YouTube video https://youtu.be/AxfhmfBNkzU  

Show Us Your Face Prayer based on Rejoice and Be Glad (Gaudete et Exsultate) 
"Amid the thicket ofprecepts and prescriptions, Jesus clears a way to seeing two faces, that of the Father and that of 
our brother. He does not give us two or more formulas or two or more commands. He gives us two faces, or better 
yet, one alone: the face of God reflected in so many other faces. For in every one of our brothers and sisters, especial-
ly the least, the most vulnerable, the defenseless and those in need, God's very image is found. Indeed, with the 
scraps of this frail humanity, the Lord will shape his work of art." 

- Pope Francis, Rejoice and Be Glad [Gaudete et Exsultate], no. 61 
Father and Creator, 
Show us your face reflected in the faces of our brothers and sisters, especially the least, the most vulnerable, the de-
fenseless, and those in need. 
In refugee families fleeing violence or war, show us your face. 
In those suffering from hunger, show us your face. 
In children not yet born, show us your face. 
In those enslaved by drug addiction, show us your face. 
In parents who work two jobs but still struggle to get by, show us your face. 
In those on death row, show us your face. 
In young immigrants brought to the U.S. as children, show us your face. 
In those aging and alone, show us your face. 
In all faces, we know that your divine image is reflected. Help us to recognize always that image. 
Help us to work together to protect the dignity of all people—each one created in your image.  
Lord, in our families, communities and world shape your final work of art with the scraps of our frail humanity (cf. GE, 
no. 61). 
We ask this through Christ our Lord, Amen. 
 
Copyright © 2018, United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. All rights reserved.  This text may be reproduced in whole or in 
part without alteration for nonprofit educational use, provided such reprints are not sold and include this notice. 

Saint of the Week—St. Robert Bellarmine 

On Sept. 17, the Catholic Church celebrates the Italian cardinal and theologi-

an St. Robert Bellarmine. A brilliant Jesuit scholar, preacher, and writer his 

most famous work is his three-volume Disputations on the Controversies of 

the Christian Faith. One of the great saints of the Jesuit order, he was canon-

ized in 1930. St. Robert has also been declared a Doctor of the Church and 

the patron of catechists and catechumens. 

https://youtu.be/AxfhmfBNkzU


 

5 Adult Faith Formation 

Fall/Winter 2020-21 Adult Formation Offerings  
Day Program Date(s) Freq. Attendees EGW Zoom Onsite Offsite 

                  

Tues. am “Acts of the Apostles” - Bible Study  9/15 2x/mo. 

Young 

Mom's & 

Others Grow X     

Tues. am 

& pm 

"Open Your Heart” - Walking with 

Purpose Bible Study 

9/22 - 

5/18 

22     

Sessions 

Women's 

Bible Study 

Encounter/    

Grow X     

Tues. am 

Finishing 5 wks of previous "Epic" 

study (and then begin)  “Jesus - The 

Way, the Truth, The Life” (Ascension 

Press)  

9/22-

10/27 

11/10- 2x/mo. Women 

Encounter/    

Grow 
 Zoom 
Training   SMotH  

Sept - 

May, 

Wed. pm. "Metanoia" - NextStep 

9/23, 

10/21, 

11/18, 

10     

Sessions 

Men & 

Women Grow X     

Thurs. pm 

“A Biblical Walk Through the 

Mass” - Dr. Edward Sri  

9/17 - 

10/15 5 weeks 

Men & 

Women Grow  X    

Thurs. pm St. Paul Street Evangelization 

9/17-

5/2021 

37     

Sessions 

Men & 

Women Witness X   SMotH 

Thurs. pm "Ultreya" - Faith Sharing Group ongoing 

every 

3rd wk. 

Men & 

Women Encounter X    

Sat. am  Weekend Scriptures ongoing 

2nd & 

4th 

Covenant 

Keepers - 

Men Only 

Encounter/    

Grow X   

Sun. am  RCIA 

9/13 – 

5/31/21 Weekly 

Men & 

Women 

Encounter/    

Grow   X   

 

   2020-21 Offerings 

 
 

While our parish campus has been primarily closed 
due to the pandemic, we have been busy preparing programs to keep you spiritually connected. Below are some 
great options we have for the fall season. We hope you will    prayerfully consider which offering best fits your  
spiritual needs and maybe consider inviting a family member or a friend to join you! 
 
To find out more information, please visit the St. Andrew website under the tab “Learn” and “Adult Faith     
Formation” (http://www.standrewchurch.org/adult-faith-formation/),  or watch the parish bulletin for more 
information regarding registration. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact: Susan Kowalski:        
susank@standrewchurch.org, (248) 651-7846 (105), or Linda Martens: lmartens55@gmail.com, (248) 651-
7846 (121).  

Since most of our sessions will be held via Zoom, please feel free to download the free Zoom application, which 
can be run on laptops, tablets, and phones, and familiarize yourself with Zoom by accessing the free Zoom support 
and training available at:  https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us. It is fun and easy! 

http://www.standrewchurch.org/adult-faith-formation/
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us
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Welcome to 

the 

 Table 

of the  

Lord 

September 6  
 

Mia Scaccia 
 

September 12 
 

Isabella Bain 
Nicholas Bain 
Riley Benitez 

Claire Cantalupo 
Mia Carrillo 

Olivia Colston 
Brady DeVantier 

Genevieve Farchone 
Geneva Frost 
Derek Golden 
Steel Hatzfeld 

Michael Kelosky 
Miller Knaack 
Christian Kruk 
Aiden Labudde 

Abigail Lomo 
Margaret McCarthy 

Anthony Milana 
Logan Moceri 

Hudson Ruppert 
Shea Smith 
Zoey Smith 

Nathan Tafel 
Reese Waggoner 

Nina Weir 
Roman Yokhana 

 
 

September  13 
 

Kyleigh Kahl 
Reese LeRoy 

Serafina Loria 
Stella Lothian 

Colin Price 
Ella Price 

IMPORTANT FAITH FORMATION NEWS 

Register by Sept. 18 
 
for in-class AND virtual options. Registration allows us to purchase textbooks (for 
in-class and virtual options) and allows virtual users access to the program. This is 
especially important for sacraments, which require a two year prep. If you have 
registered, thank you. If not, we need to hear from you ASAP.  Please pass this           
information along to friends. 
 

We realize there are difficult decisions to be made this fall. Faith Formation may 
not be at the top of your list. But we need Jesus now more than ever, so we urge you 
to make this important commitment. Thank you! 



 

7 Youth Ministry 



 

Christian Service 8 

Neighborhood House is celebrating its 10th annual Scare 

Away Hunger 5K Run/Walk virtually from October 
1st—October 18th!  

 What is a virtual 5K?  This virtual 5K is a race 
that you complete wherever you would like. A couple of 
suggested routes in the community will be provided—but 
you can even participate on your basement treadmill!  
Between the 1st and the 18th of October, you can run, 
walk, or jog the distance to complete your run. While we 
are physically distant, we can remain connected through 
a community of people striving toward the same goal.  

 Your support of this event will make it possible 
to provide food, clothing, emergency financial help, job 
coaching, budget counseling, short-term mental health 
counseling, transportation and other self-sustainability 
programs to thousands of households in Rochester, Roch-
ester Hills, Auburn Hills, Oakland Township, and Addi-
son Township.  

 For more information and to register, visit 
ranh.org/sah.  

 

 

 

 

(If vaccines are available) 

Thursday, September 24th 9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m.  

Parish Center Lower Level  

St. Andrew will be providing an opportunity for 

parishioners to receive the flu vaccine on Thursday, 

September 24th, from 9:00 a.m.— 12:00 p.m.  

Appointments are required. To sign up please call 

the parish office at (248) 651-7486.  

Please bring a mask, your insurance and/or       

Medicare card, and your I.D.   (NO CASH ) 

In honor of the annual World Day of Prayer for the 
Care of Creation that took place on Tuesday,       
September 1, the U.S. Conference of Catholic       
Bishops called for prayer and action in the following 
pastoral statement: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit ignatiansolildarity.net/season-of-creation  to 
sign up for the Season of Creation Challenge and 
develop healthy habits for a healthy planet!  
 

"September 1 marks the five-year anniversary of 

the World Day of Prayer for the Care of Creation 

in the Catholic Church. On this day last year, 

Pope Francis encouraged the faithful to observe 

the Season of Creation - an ecumenical initiative 

that begins September 1 and ends on October 4, 

the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi - through in-

creased prayer and a simpler lifestyle. Once 

again, we unite in prayer with the Holy Father, 

who reminded us that 'every member of the hu-

man family can act as a thin yet unique and indis-

pensable thread in weaving a network of life that 

embraces everyone.' To weave the network of 

life, we set our sights on the 'Author of Life' (Acts 

3:15) and pray for help to heal our ailing planet. 

We invite every Catholic and all people of good 

will who care for our common home in the Unit-

ed States to increase efforts towards ecological 

conversion during this Season of Creation. May 

our prayers and our witness reflect the words 

and deeds of Jesus, who 'went about doing good 

and healing' (Acts 10:38)."  

https://www.ranh.org/sah
https://ignatiansolidarity.net/season-of-creation/
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What’s Happening 

with the Knights of 

Columbus 

 

WE ARE BACK WITH 

DRIVE THRU MEALS-  

After shutting down our   

activities for health and safety we never 

stopped our community support. The local 

agencies who rely on charitable giving need 

our help more than ever. Please help       

support these groups and also come away 

with a reasonably priced safe dinner.  

When: September 17, 2020 

Where: St John Fisher Chapel Parking Lot, 

3665 E Walton Auburn Hills 

Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Cost:  Adults $10, Ages 6 – 12 are $5 and 
children 5 and under eat free –                
ACCEPTING CREDIT CARD PAYMENT 
and CALL AHEAD – 248-296-2853  
 
 
What: Pasta, Marinara and Meat Sauce, 
Garlic Bread, Salad and more  

 

  

 

 

 

Save the date 
Saturday October 17, 2020  

 

Parishes from across the Archdiocese of Detroit will be witnessing to the power of God’s Mercy  during the 

Fifth Annual Mercy in Action Service Day on Saturday, October 17th! This event, hosted by individual       

vicariates and parishes at multiple locations, brings together thousands of volunteers who courageously     

engage in the Corporal and Spiritual Works of Mercy! Check the bulletin in the next few weeks to see how 

you can get involved this year-- the people of Southeast Michigan hunger for an experience of God’s Mercy 

like never before! Are you in?  



 

Holy Family Regional School 10 
  

Holy Family Regional School 

JESUS CHRIST IS THE REASON FOR HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL 
ACCREDITED BY THE MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF NON-PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

www.holyfam.org 

CELEBRATING 40  YEARS 
On September 3, 1980 Holy Family School opened its 
doors for the very first day of school.  There is some 
classic video footage on our website that show this 
historical day. If you watch the video you will notice many 
changes that have occurred over 40 years, but you will 
also see and hear how much has truly remained the same. 
We are thrilled to celebrate this special milestone and are 
grateful to the original parents who came together to do 
“Whatever it takes” to provide a Catholic education for 
grade school children in the Rochester area 40 years ago.     

STEM EXPERIMENT 
First graders used the scientific process to see what 
would happen to a gummy bear placed in water for 2 
minutes. Conclusion: the gummy bear stayed the same.  

    SOUTH CAMPUS SUCCESS 
Miss Curtis , South Campus computer teacher, poses with some 
middle school students who are all  glad to be in school again. 



 

September 14 
Exaltation of the Cross 

Numbers 21:4b-9 
Psalm 78 

Philippians 2:6-11 
John 3:13-17 

 
September 15 

Our Lady of Sorrows 
1 Corinthians 12:12-14, 27-31a 

John 19:25-27 or 
Luke 2:33-35 

 
September 16 

SS Cornelius and Cyprian 
1 Corinthians 12:31 - 13:13 

Luke 7:31-35 
 

September 17 
St Robert Bellarmine 
1 Corinthians 15:1-11 

Luke 7:36-50 
 

September 18 
1 Corinthians 15:12-20 

Luke 8:1-3 
 

September 19 
St Januarius 

1 Corinthians 15:35-37, 42-49 
Luke 8:4-15 

 
September 20 

25th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Isaiah 55:6-9 

Psalm 145 
Philippians 1:20c-24, 27a  

Matthew 20:1-16a 

Readings for the  
Week of September 14 

TEMPORARY OFFICE HOURS 
 

We are answering phones  
as well as office visits  
by appointment only. 

 
Monday, Tuesday,  
Thursday & Friday 
 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 
Wednesday 

11:00 am - 7:00 pm 
 

* as of August 16 

Janet Yasso, 85 
 

Died on 
September 6, 2020 

 
Buried on 

September 9, 2020 
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UPCOMING MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Limited 200 
First Come 

 

Weekdays 
Monday - Friday 

9:00 am 
Public & Livestream 

 
Weekend 

Saturday, September 19 
5:00 pm 

Public & Livestream 
 

Sunday, September 20 
8:00 am, 12:00 noon, 

5:00 pm 
 

Beginning this Weekend of  
September 12 & 13, 

Mass will be First Come 
 

Remember, space is limited 
to 200 

George Preisinger, 69 
 

Died on 
September 4, 2020 

 
Buried on 

September 14, 2020 



 

Prayer Requests Mass Intentions for the Week of September 13 
 
SUNDAY  September 13, 2020 
  8:00 am  Ines Camilli   Diane Rolfe & Linda Narrocco 
  Dora Ann Ferrera  Her Daughters 
  Emily Solek   Steyer Family 
     

12:00 pm  Bernard Archer   Leo & Marilyn 
  Janet McGarry   Jean M. Storm 
  Deborah Field   Family 
  Rosalie DiLorenzo  Family 
 

  5:00 pm  Frank & Gloria Ramacciato Frank & Elaine Ramacciato 
 
MONDAY  September 14, 2020 
  9:00 am  Anne Elizabeth Reading  Reading Family 
  Angie Riley   Reading Family 
  Luigi Carlesimo   Valentina & Family 
    
TUESDAY  September 15, 2020 
  9:00 am  The Brotherhood of Hope  Debbie & Mike Newman 
  Caterina Basile   Family 
 
WEDNESDAY  September 16, 2020 
  9:00 am  Betty Rockwood   Becky Reynolds 
    
THURSDAY  September 17, 2020 
  9:00 am  Ed & Aida Montinola  Leila Lapid 
 
FRIDAY  September 18, 2020 
  9:00 am  Matthew Wencley  Becky Reynolds 
  Cecilia H. Trebnik  Family 
  Linda Pawaiba   Family 
 
SATURDAY  September 19, 2020 
  5:00 pm   Janet McGarry   Margaret & Richard Frederick 
  
SUNDAY  September 20, 2020 
  8:00 am  Janet McGarry   Jean M. Storm 
  Ines Camilli   Mr & Mrs Amerco Ferri 
  John & Dorothy Pinto  Frank & Elaine Ramacciato 
     

12:00 pm  Mary Leto   Family 
  Jesse Stuart   Thursday Night Bible Study 
  Palma Simmina   Bolcato Family 
 

  5:00 pm  Marta Rodriguez   Family 
 

All men & women in the military  
& family members 

Susan Metz 
Paul Jacque 
Tracy Jacque 

Lisa Miller Ruskin 
Mark Wiemels 
Diane Franey 

Debbie Psotka 
Karen Young 
Dave Felicelli 
Dan Brusstar 

Mary Jo Dinha 
Tom Donoughe 

Mary Macke 
Mike McDermott 

Judy Cote 
Robert Clemens 

Bill Zandi 
Amelia Roose 

Nicholas Gauthier 
Franz Estereicher 

Debra Aouate 
Laurie Hasselwander 

Tarik Dinha, Sr 
Msgr. Mike 

Doreen Valente 
Kenneth Beattie 
Donna Christie 
Patrick Beattie 
Louise Carlson 
Mark Kujawski 

Ken Kwiatkowski 
Sally Dupack 

Elias Agirokastritis 
Joanne Landry 
Scott Holland 

Mary Ellen O’Connor 
Cameron Kostiz 

Tina Denison 
David Dehn 
Diane Fayle 

Caterina Basile 
Norman Rosinski 
Mary Abraham 

The unborn child of Antonio 
Walter Gieselman 

Paul Yezback 
Sharon Nowakowski 

Jordan Baker 
Jack Waters 
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